
 

 

 

 

 

For more information, contact: Alana Canning (alana@smcleanhalifax.ca), ServiceMaster Clean of Halifax Region 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

ServiceMaster Clean of Halifax Region 
recognizes the contributions of 

Michael Hathaway 

December 15, 2023 – ServiceMaster Clean of Halifax 
Region could never ask for a more dedicated employee 
than Michael Hathaway!   Their cheerful demeanor and 
eagerness to jump into any job has made them not just 
invaluable to us, but they are most certainly our 
EVERYDAY HERO!   

While only having been with us for a few months, 
Michael not only quickly showed their commitment and 
work ethic but also their sheer versatility in handling 
virtually any job thrown at them.  Within a few weeks of 
joining us, Michael was already jumping in to tackle 
other roles such as post-construction clean up and day 
portering for a residential building.  Michael’s eye for 
detail and ability to work either alone or within a team 

makes them not just one of our essential employees, they are by our definition an EVERYDAY 
HERO! 

Michael’s positive energy and dedication to a job well done certainly makes us proud!  We are 
certain that we would not be as successful in what we do without Michael!  This is why Michael 
is our EVERYDAY HERO!   

“Thank you, Michael, for everything you do and quite simply just being you!   
You are most certainly our EVERYDAY HERO!” 

 

Keegan Colville 
President 

ServiceMaster Clean of Halifax Region 
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